
Wednesday 31st January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Dulwich Picture Gallery have offered our Year 6’s the opportunity to take part in a free
well-being workshop to support them in their transition to secondary school.
Green 6 will be going on Thursday 29th February 2024 for the morning, we will return to
school in time for lunch.
We will be travelling by bus. Please ensure that your child comes to school with:
appropriate footwear for walking, a jacket and a water bottle.
There is no cost for this trip.

If you feel you are able to come with us to support on the school trip please speak to your
child’s class teacher or tick the box below.

Kind regards,

Year 6 team

__________________________________________________________________________

My child _______________________ has permission to attend the Dulwich Picture Gallery

trip on Thursday 29th February 2024.

Name: ______________________________ Signed: __________________________

I am able to help on the trip:
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